Hello Committee members,
| would like to ask that ARP funds are considered for the projects Cannon Beach has submitted. We have several infrastructure

projects that meet the “Shovel Ready” criteria. Cannon Beach is facing the problem of aging infrastructure like many towns in
Oregon. Funds made available to do some of our projects would lesson the burden on our water and sewer rate payers.

| thank you for your hard work and consideration on this matter.

Sincerely, Brandon Ogilvie Cannon Beach City Councilor.



